
4-H RODEO
SANTA FE COUNTY

Sign UP Now!!!

 Hello, I am John Chavez your new Rodeo
Project Leader for Santa Fe County 4-H. 
I'm reaching out to all of the 4-Hers enrolled in the
Rodeo Project for the 2024-2025 4-H year to gather
some information to help me plan our upcoming
practices. I would like for each of our practices to
benefit each 4-Her by helping them take steps
towards and ultimately reach their project goals. I
have also included all 4-Hers enrolled in the Horse
Project for the 2024-2025 4-H year to let them know
that they are welcome to attend our Rodeo Practices
if they are interested in trying a rodeo event or
building on their horsemanship skills. 
 As of right now we do not have a start date for our
practices, but they will typically be scheduled on
Sunday's from 1pm to 3pm at the Stanley Cyclone
Center. Mari, the Horse Leader, and I are currently
working to schedule the MANDATORY safety meeting
for all 4-Hers enrolled in both Horse and Rodeo
projects.

 At our first Rodeo practice, we will be focusing on
ground/sled work and will have an open arena for 4-
Hers to work on speed events. This practice will be
important for each 4-Her to attend so that I can see
what level each 4-Her is at and determine how best
to structure our future practices. My goal is to
eventually have practices with stock for all of our
events, including rough stock.

Kids that are interested PLEASE
sign up on ZSuites and enroll in
Rodeo Project!!

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT
JOHN CHAVEZ 505-321-8390 OR MARI LENTS

DMLENTS@HOTMAIL.COM
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